
 

 

Willen Primary School Bulletin 11/11/22 



Friday 11th November 2022 

Headteacher's Message 

 

Welcome back after what I hope was a wonderful half term break for you all.  

 

We have a bumper half term coming up here at school- a favourite for many of us as it includes the 

excitement of Christmas! Please don't forget to read the bulletin every fortnight- as this is where we will 
let you know of all events coming up. 

Miss Matthews 

office@willenprimary.org is the best route for all enquiries- feel free to email us anytime! 

Join us on Facebook (@willenprimary) for regular news and insight into daily life in school!  

mailto:office@willenprimary.org


Diary Dates (Autumn 2) 

 

15/11/22- Year 3 Greek Day 

16/11/22- Book Look Event (details within), 3.30-4.00pm 

18/11/22- Children in Need (details within) 

18/11/22- New Starters (Early Years 2023) Tours, 10am 

21/11/22 - Year 6 World Cup Day (details to follow) 

23/11/22- New Starter Presentation and Tour. 5.30pm 

24/11/22 - New Stater Tour, 10am 



25/11/22- INSET Day- SCHOOL CLOSED 

28/11/22 - Deadline for Parent Governor nominations 

30/11/22- St. Andrew's Day (St Andrew's House invited to wear Blue!)  

5/12/22- WSA PANTO! (details within) 

7th and 8/12/22- WSA Gift Shop (details to follow) 

8/12/22 - Early Years Nativity (details to follow), 9.10am 

9/12/22 - Early Years Nativity, 2pm 

14th and 15/12/22- WSA Santa's Grotto (details to follow) 

15/12/22- Christmas Dinner (Book via Essence catering) 

16/12/22 -Class parties/winter jumper day 

16/12/22 - Christmas Carols on the Playground (all welcome), 12.30pm 

16/12/22 - End of Term. School closing at 1pm 

3/1/23 - INSET day- school CLOSED 

4/1/23- Back to School! 



SPECIAL OFFER FOR FAMILIES! Reduced price tickets to Demon Dentist 

@MKTheatre 

 

The WSA  have a wonderful offer for you… 

Band B tickets to the Demon Dentist at MK Theatre on Fri 24th March 2023 @6pm  

Usual selling price £25 + £1.95 booking fee 

Special discounted WSA price £17! 

This amazing £17 price includes a £5 donation to the Willen School Association. Therefore you will be 

saving money AND raising money for the school. 

Please note- this is NOT a school trip! This is an opportunity for fami lies to purchase tickets. You should 
purchase tickets for your child/ren AND the adult/s that will be accompanying them! Thank you.   

Tickets on sale via the school money online system. Tickets will be delivered to you nearer the date of the 
event. There are a maximum of 50 tickets available...so please book soon to avoid disappointment!  

DEADLINE TO BOOK- FRIDAY 10TH FEBRUARY 2023 



Breaktime Snacks 

 

BREAKTIME SNACKS- 

Please be reminded that we only permit FRUIT or VEGETABLE snacks at breaktime.  

All other items will be confiscated and sent home. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Class Dojo- reminder 

 

Class Dojo is a wonderful tool for communication- but is unfortunately not always being used 

appropriately by some families.  

Please remember that messages sent to school staff should always be professional and courteous and 

where possible, should be sent within working hours. Failure to adhere to this will mean that your right 
to access Dojo is removed.  



Thank you for your help in this matter.  

Breaking News! WSA PANTO! 

 

The WSA, thanks to money raised by YOU, will be providing all children at Willen Primary School with a 

Pantomime experience on Monday 5th December.  The cost of this event is being covered entirely 
through school fundraising- so thank you to everyone who contributes to these events. 

Further details to follow! 

Children In Need 18/11/22 

 

We will be supporting this amazing charity on Friday 18th November. 

All children are invited to come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a £1 donation for the charity.  

Children can wear any clothing they wish (as long as it is still suitable for a day at school!). This includes 
wearing as many spots or Pudsey merchandise as you can muster! Thank you for your support.  

And in other news.... 

 



• We are currently looking to recruit an MDS, LSAs and Business Support team member. Details 
on our website! Please share with people you know. 

• We are a CASHLESS school. Please remember to sign in to your school money account to make 

payments. If you have any difficulty accessing your account, please contact the school office 
who will be happy to help. Thank you. 

• All class teachers will be opening their classrooms doors to families on Wednesday 16th 

November for our termly 'Book Look' event. This is your chance to come into school to see the 

work that your child has been doing and to talk to them about their learning. Teachers will also 

be on hand to answer any questions that you may have. Please allow us to dismiss the children 

at 3/3.15pm before entering our school. The doors will be opened to visitors as soon as the last 

child has been collected. Thank you. 

Contact Us 

 

Willen Primary School 

Beaufort Drive 

Milton Keynes 

MK15 9HN 



01908 690098 

 

office@willenprimary.org 

 

Like us on FACEBOOK! @willenprimary 

mailto:office@willenprimary.org

